
Special Meeting Livonia Town Board 6/4/2014 

Present: Supervisor Eric Gott, Councilmember Andy English, Councilmember Matt Gascon, 

Councilmember Angela Grouse, and Councilmember Frank Seelos 

Guests:  Kevin Niedermaier, County Fire Coordinator, Tom Ellis, Hemlock Fire Chief, Tony Parsells, 

Hemlock Lieutenant, Al Brinkerhoff, Livonia Commissioner, Dan Vallone, Livonia Commissioner and John 

Illes, Lakeville Commissioner 

Meeting called to order 7:00 pm at Town Hall by Supervisor Gott. 

The question was asked.  What issues does each of the three Fire Districts have, that would keep them 

from moving forward with a State Grant, to study the Feasibility of merging the three Fire Districts? 

Lakeville has an issue with finances.  

Hemlock has a few questions that they would like answered. 

Livonia is ready to move forward. 

Councilmember  Seelos stated that any money that needed to be spent, would be able to be budgeted 

in the 2015 budget. Lakeville stated that is their wish. 

Supervisor Gott asked to have the questions from Hemlock forwarded to Councilmember Seelos so they 

can be answered this week. Tony Parsells said he would make sure that happened. 

We all decided that another meeting would be appropriate in one month with better attendance 

hopefully. 

Kevin Niedermaier made several statements referring to training and efficiencies with personnel that 

could be obtained by consolidation. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:48 on motion by Councilmember Grouse and second by 

Councilmember English. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Eric Gott  

Town Supervisor 

 

 


